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For the past year, the IAM Benefit Funds Office has worked with most of our contributing 
employers to test the functionality of our new benefits administration system known as V3locity or 
“V3”. 
  
We would like to extend our sincerest appreciation to all employers who have logged into the 
new Employer Self Service portal (“ESS”) and uploaded a test file. This valuable input continues to 
help us develop V3 with functionality to better serve all employers and ensures that you are ready 
to use the new system when it goes live. 
  
However, not all employers met the imposed testing deadline and, as a result, the Benefit Funds 
Office is extending the V3 ESS employer testing phase through March 25, 2022, to allow any 
remaining employers one final opportunity to prepare for and test the new V3 ESS prior to go 
live. As a result, the new go live date for the V3 system is May 2, 2022. 
  
We believe this additional time is necessary to allow those employers who have not yet registered 
and uploaded a test file in V3 ESS to do so before the extended testing deadline expires. Except 
for unforeseeable and unavoidable circumstances, there will be no further delays to the go live 
date. We will implement our new V3 system on May 2, 2022. Those employers who have already 
complied are welcome to continue to upload test files and explore the enhanced features of V3 
ESS. 
  
As a reminder, failure to comply w ith the mandated reporting standards before March 25, 
2022, may result in rejected files and contributions leading to penalties under the 
Delinquency Policy w hen the V3 system goes live on May 2, 2022. 
  
Between now and May 2, 2022, the Benefit Funds Office will continue to share important 
information regarding the rollout of the new V3 system. All employers are encouraged to check 
your employer contact information w ith the Benefit Funds Office today to ensure you don’t 
miss any critical deadlines or updates. To update the email address on file with the Benefit 
Funds Office or associated with your E-Remit account, please contact eremit@iamnpf.org for 
assistance. 
  
We look forward to continuing to serve you. Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, 
IAM Benefit Funds Office 
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